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Regulatory Alert - Chile 
National strike action ongoing 

 
Strike action is being taken by all public-sector employees, including the Chilean 

telecommunications regulator, SUBTEL in demand for salary increases and improved working 

conditions. What was initially planned to last 3 days has now been extended further to a 

decision taken by the National Association of Fiscal Employees (ANEF).  

 

Delays in lead time are expected to be incurred for all Type Approval applications currently 

under review at SUBTEL.  It will also not be possible to submit any new applications until the 

strike action is called off.  It is currently unknown when this will be.   

 

PCS will be closely monitoring the situation and will provide further updates once information 

becomes available. 

 

For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

 

Samanta Alvarez 

Product Compliance Specialists               

Email: samanta@productcompliancespecialists.com  
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